
Advice 34-2010 of the Scientific Committee of the FASFC on a project of royal 
decree in regard to the conditions for slaughterhouse personnel assisted 
inspection in poultry slaughterhouses 
 
The project of royal decree is aimed at withdrawing and replacing the royal decree of 6th 
October 2006 setting the conditions for the slaughterhouse personnel assisted inspection in 
poultry slaughterhouses. 
 
The modifications concern the organization of the expertise in poultry slaughterhouses and 
refer to the risk management in the food chain. 
 
The Scientific Committee agrees with the proposed modifications in the project of royal 
decree, which are likely to decrease the risk in the food chain. 
 
The full text is available on this website in dutch and in french, respectively under the section 
“Wetenschappelijk Comité/Adviezen” and “Comité scientifique/Avis”. 
 


